1 October 82

JOHN MERIGIAN
508 Fast Ann Street
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Dear John,

We received your note regarddng a subscriptinn thethe "Reghard' magazine.

Presemtly, the "Keghard" is not being pbblished. However, we are contem-
plahing pnktiabing a monthly or periodisal of some type for the young people
of the Armenian Church. When this begins, we shall include you on our mailing
1list.

Thank you for your inquiry.

Sincerely,

JAMES MAGARTAN
Executive Secretary
ACYOA




